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I remember what our beaches and roadways looked like before the bottle bill went 

into effect and I don't want to go back to that.  The bottle bill not only helped eliminate 

excessive litter but also has helped many nonprofit organizations raise funds.  The 

organization that I support with collecting bottles and cans is for the Disabled 

American Veterans Auxiliary and for the Disabled American Veterans Van Fund.  

Both of these organizations help support our disabled Veterans in the state of Oregon 

and their families.  This is a worthwhile use of these funds and I'm sure the other 

nonprofit organizations feel the same.  Please don't take them to use for some other 

state project.  Don't fix what isn't broken.  This program works as it is. 

 

Respectfully submitted by Kathy L. Clampitt, Damascus, Oregon 


